
Learning Together 
Summer 2023

Here is some of the 
fantastic learning that has 
taken place in the Summer 
Term. 

Let’s share and celebrate 
our amazing learning 
journeys….



Nursery



Reception



Year 1



Year 2



Year 3



Year 4
Year 4 have had an amazing and busy summer term!
In our English lessons, we read a book called ‘Blue John’ who lived in a cave. We
learnt a lot about how caves are made as well as the difference between
stalagmites and stalactites! We finished the unit by writing an information letter
to a person who has visited a cave and wanted more information about them.
We were able to share all our knowledge in these letters.
In Maths, we have learnt about the properties of different shapes including the
different types of triangles and quadrilaterals. We explored the difference
between bar charts and line graphs and learnt how to read them effectively.
In Creative Curriculum, our topic this year has been the Egyptians. We have
learnt about the different kingdoms in Ancient Egypt and their beliefs in the
afterlife. We also learnt about the process of mummification!
In Science, we learnt about the digestive system, including the different organs
and the jobs. To explore this further, we created a replica of the digestive
system out of bags and tights and observed the changes the food as it travels
through the body!
Later in the summer term, Year 4 visited Horton Kirby Educational centre where
the children had an enriching opportunity to explore wildlife in the local area,
including some time in the river. This linked to our second science topic of
Animals and their habitats and gave the children an opportunity to use their
investigative skills in a real-life situation!
All the children have worked so hard this year and we are so proud of them! We
wish them all the best in Year 5!



Year 5



Year 6
In their final term at Danson, year six have been extremely busy!
In English, we watched a video called ‘Francis’ where the children
unpicked the key events within the story and went on to retell
Francis in a piece of writing.

In maths, we consolidated learning from over the year and many of
the children took part in mathematical projects which involved a
range of the maths learning and skills from Key Stage Two.

This term, in DT, the children created steady-hand games using
their previous knowledge from their ‘Electricity’ unit in science.
Year six also extended their creativity through computing sessions
where the children created advertisements for their school
production on iPads and edited them on an app called ‘iMovie’.

Not only have the children had a busy term of learning but they
have also had many exciting experiences such as: water sports at
Danson Adventures, a CRiBS workshop, ice-cream on the school
field, sports week, performing their school production and finally
they had their leavers’ assembly. It is safe to say that the year sixes
have ended their time at Danson on a high and we wish them all
the very best for the future!


